
  

415 McFARLAN ROAD, SUITE 108, KENNETH SQUARE, PA 19348 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Linda 
 
First, I want to thank you for being a speaker at our NaLA conference! You truly 
were such a hit. I had so many people coming up to me to say such wonderful 
things about having you speak at our conference.  

Your message of resiliency in the face of change was a great addition to our other 
more technical speakers.  

Thanks for all you did to help make our conference a success.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lynn Martin 

Conference Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


